
 
 
March 27, 2018 
 
 
 
Tesla 
David Hernandez   
3500 Deer Creek Road 
Palo Alto, CA 94304  
 
 
RE: Proposed West Avenue and Pennsylvania Avenue Tesla sites 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Thank you for your recent inquiry.   
 
Per Tariff section 10.6.3, if FPL determines that the transformer is to be located inside of 
the building, the customer must provide a transformer vault.   
 
Constructability and safety clearance requirements are required to install the transformer 
as well as 24/7 access to the equipment for maintenance or in an emergency. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chanda Young Brown 
Construction Project Manager 
Major Projects and Construction Services 
 
 




